
GM food labeling bill pre-filed in New Mexico Senate

A bill to mandate the labeling of food and commercial feed containing genetically modified material has
been pre-filed in the New Mexico State Senate.

Sponsored by Sen. Peter Wirth (D-Santa Fe) Senate Bill (SB) 18 amends the New Mexico Food Act and
would apply to any food, drink or chewing gum for humans or animals. The new law defines any product
containing more than one percent of a genetically modified material as a product that would require a
disclosure label on the “immediate container” or wrapper. It would require the label to be “easily legible.”

View the original article here: Genetically Modified Food Labeling Bill Pre-Filed in New Mexico 
Senate
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